
  a- 0393 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a- 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- ({a-}, make to) rise, at the
rising of, spring (up), be up.[ql

  accomplish 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie.
complete, execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- {accomplish},
 make an end, expire, fill up, finish, go over, pay, perform.[ql

  age 5046 # teleios {tel'-i-os}; from 5056; complete (in
various applications of labor, growth, mental and moral
character, etc.); neuter (as noun, with 3588) completeness: --
of full {age}, man, perfect.[ql

  an 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie. complete,
execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish, make {an}
end, expire, fill up, finish, go over, pay, perform.[ql

  at 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) rise, {at} the
rising of, spring (up), be up.[ql

  be 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) rise, at the rising
of, spring (up), {be} up.[ql

  be 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness; probably
itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of extreme
conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292 is
rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- {be} bold, boldly, dare, durst.[ql

  better 3081 # lusitelei {loo-sit-el-i'}; third person singular
present indicative active of a derivative of a compound of 3080
and 5056; impersonally, it answers the purpose, i.e. is
advantageous: -- it is {better}.[ql

  bold 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be {bold}, boldly, dare, durst.[ql

  boldly 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be bold, {boldly}, dare, durst.[ql

  bring 5052 # telesphoreo {tel-es-for-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 5056 and 5342; to be a bearer to completion (maturity), i.e.
to ripen fruit (figuratively): -- {bring} fruit to perfection.[ql

  charge 1781 # entellomai {en-tel'-lom-ahee}; from 1722 and the
base of 5056; to enjoin: -- (give) {charge}, (give) command(-
ments), injoin.[ql

  clearly 5081 # telaugos {tay-low-goce'}; adverb from a
compound of a derivative of 5056 and 827; in a far-shining
manner, i.e. plainly: -- {clearly}.[ql

  command 1781 # entellomai {en-tel'-lom-ahee}; from 1722 and
the base of 5056; to enjoin: -- (give) charge, (give) {command}(-
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ments), injoin.[ql

  continual 5056 # telos {tel'-os}; from a primary tello (to set
out for a definite point or goal); properly, the point aimed at
as a limit, i.e. (by implication) the conclusion of an act or
state (termination [literally, figuratively or indefinitely],
result [immediate, ultimate or prophetic], purpose);
specifically, an impost or levy (as paid): -- + {continual},
custom, end(-ing), finally, uttermost. Compare 5411.[ql

  costly 4185 # poluteles {pol-oo-tel-ace'}; from 4183 and 5056;
extremely expensive: -- {costly}, very precious, of great price.
[ql

  custom 5056 # telos {tel'-os}; from a primary tello (to set
out for a definite point or goal); properly, the point aimed at
as a limit, i.e. (by implication) the conclusion of an act or
state (termination [literally, figuratively or indefinitely],
result [immediate, ultimate or prophetic], purpose);
specifically, an impost or levy (as paid): -- + continual,
{custom}, end(-ing), finally, uttermost. Compare 5411.[ql

  dare 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be bold, boldly, {dare}, durst.[ql

  durst 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be bold, boldly, dare, {durst}.[ql

  end 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie. complete,
execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish, make an
{end}, expire, fill up, finish, go over, pay, perform.[ql

  end 5056 # telos {tel'-os}; from a primary tello (to set out
for a definite point or goal); properly, the point aimed at as a
limit, i.e. (by implication) the conclusion of an act or state
(termination [literally, figuratively or indefinitely], result
[immediate, ultimate or prophetic], purpose); specifically, an
impost or levy (as paid): -- + continual, custom, {end}(-ing),
finally, uttermost. Compare 5411.[ql

  bold 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be {bold}, boldly, dare, durst.[ql

  boldly 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be bold, {boldly}, dare, durst.[ql

  expire 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie.
complete, execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish,
make an end, {expire}, fill up, finish, go over, pay, perform.[ql

  fill 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie. complete,
 execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish, make an
end, expire, {fill} up, finish, go over, pay, perform.[ql
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  finally 5056 # telos {tel'-os}; from a primary tello (to set
out for a definite point or goal); properly, the point aimed at
as a limit, i.e. (by implication) the conclusion of an act or
state (termination [literally, figuratively or indefinitely],
result [immediate, ultimate or prophetic], purpose);
specifically, an impost or levy (as paid): -- + continual,
custom, end(-ing), {finally}, uttermost. Compare 5411.[ql

  finish 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie.
complete, execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish,
make an end, expire, fill up, {finish}, go over, pay, perform.[ql

  fruit 5052 # telesphoreo {tel-es-for-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 5056 and 5342; to be a bearer to completion (maturity), i.e.
to ripen fruit (figuratively): -- bring {fruit} to perfection.[ql

  full 5046 # teleios {tel'-i-os}; from 5056; complete (in
various applications of labor, growth, mental and moral
character, etc.); neuter (as noun, with 3588) completeness: --
of {full} age, man, perfect.[ql

  give 1781 # entellomai {en-tel'-lom-ahee}; from 1722 and the
base of 5056; to enjoin: -- (give) charge, ({give}) command(-
ments), injoin.[ql

  give 1781 # entellomai {en-tel'-lom-ahee}; from 1722 and the
base of 5056; to enjoin: -- ({give}) charge, (give) command(-
ments), injoin.[ql

  go 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie. complete,
execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish, make an
end, expire, fill up, finish, {go} over, pay, perform.[ql

  great 4185 # poluteles {pol-oo-tel-ace'}; from 4183 and 5056;
extremely expensive: -- costly, very precious, of {great} price.
[ql

  in 3838 # panteles {pan-tel-ace'}; from 3956 and 5056; full-
ended, i.e. entire (neuter as noun, completion): -- + {in} [no]
wise, uttermost.[ql

  injoin 1781 # entellomai {en-tel'-lom-ahee}; from 1722 and the
base of 5056; to enjoin: -- (give) charge, (give) command(-
ments), {injoin}.[ql

  is 3081 # lusitelei {loo-sit-el-i'}; third person singular
present indicative active of a derivative of a compound of 3080
and 5056; impersonally, it answers the purpose, i.e. is
advantageous: -- it {is} better.[ql

  it 3081 # lusitelei {loo-sit-el-i'}; third person singular
present indicative active of a derivative of a compound of 3080
and 5056; impersonally, it answers the purpose, i.e. is
advantageous: -- {it} is better.[ql

  make 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, {make} to) rise, at the
rising of, spring (up), be up.[ql

  make 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie. complete,
 execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish, {make} an
end, expire, fill up, finish, go over, pay, perform.[ql

  man 5046 # teleios {tel'-i-os}; from 5056; complete (in
various applications of labor, growth, mental and moral
character, etc.); neuter (as noun, with 3588) completeness: --
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of full age, {man}, perfect.[ql

  no 3838 # panteles {pan-tel-ace'}; from 3956 and 5056; full-
ended, i.e. entire (neuter as noun, completion): -- + in [{no}]
wise, uttermost.[ql

  of 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) rise, at the rising
{of}, spring (up), be up.[ql

  of 4185 # poluteles {pol-oo-tel-ace'}; from 4183 and 5056;
extremely expensive: -- costly, very precious, {of} great price.
[ql

  of 5046 # teleios {tel'-i-os}; from 5056; complete (in various
applications of labor, growth, mental and moral character, etc.);
 neuter (as noun, with 3588) completeness: -- {of} full age, man,
 perfect.[ql

  over 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie. complete,
 execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish, make an
end, expire, fill up, finish, go {over}, pay, perform.[ql

  pay 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie. complete,
execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish, make an
end, expire, fill up, finish, go over, {pay}, perform.[ql

  perfect 5046 # teleios {tel'-i-os}; from 5056; complete (in
various applications of labor, growth, mental and moral
character, etc.); neuter (as noun, with 3588) completeness: --
of full age, man, {perfect}.[ql

  perfection 5052 # telesphoreo {tel-es-for-eh'-o}; from a
compound of 5056 and 5342; to be a bearer to completion
(maturity), i.e. to ripen fruit (figuratively): -- bring fruit
to {perfection}.[ql

  perform 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie.
complete, execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish,
make an end, expire, fill up, finish, go over, pay, {perform}.[ql

  precious 4185 # poluteles {pol-oo-tel-ace'}; from 4183 and
5056; extremely expensive: -- costly, very {precious}, of great
price.[ql

  price 4185 # poluteles {pol-oo-tel-ace'}; from 4183 and 5056;
extremely expensive: -- costly, very precious, of great {price}.
[ql

  publican 5057 # telones {tel-o'-nace}; from 5056 and 5608; a
tax-farmer, i.e. collector of public revenue: -- {publican}.[ql

  rise 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) {rise}, at the
rising of, spring (up), be up.[ql

  rising 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base
of 5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) rise, at the
{rising} of, spring (up), be up.[ql

  spring 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base
of 5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) rise, at the
rising of, {spring} (up), be up.[ql

  the 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) rise, at {the}
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rising of, spring (up), be up.[ql

  to 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make {to}) rise, at the
rising of, spring (up), be up.[ql

  to 5052 # telesphoreo {tel-es-for-eh'-o}; from a compound of
5056 and 5342; to be a bearer to completion (maturity), i.e. to
ripen fruit (figuratively): -- bring fruit {to} perfection.[ql

  tribute 5411 # phoros {for'-os}; from 5342; a load (as borne),
i.e. (figuratively) a tax (properly, an individual assessment on
persons or property; whereas 5056 is usually a general toll on
goods or travel): -- {tribute}.[ql

  up 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) rise, at the rising
of, spring (up), be {up}.[ql

  up 0393 # anatello {an-at-el'-lo}; from 303 and the base of
5056; to (cause to) arise: -- (a-, make to) rise, at the rising
of, spring ({up}), be up.[ql

  up 5055 # teleo {tel-eh'-o}; from 5056; to end, ie. complete,
execute, conclude, discharge (a debt): -- accomplish, make an
end, expire, fill {up}, finish, go over, pay, perform.[ql

  uttermost 3838 # panteles {pan-tel-ace'}; from 3956 and 5056;
full-ended, i.e. entire (neuter as noun, completion): -- + in
[no] wise, {uttermost}.[ql

  uttermost 5056 # telos {tel'-os}; from a primary tello (to set
out for a definite point or goal); properly, the point aimed at
as a limit, i.e. (by implication) the conclusion of an act or
state (termination [literally, figuratively or indefinitely],
result [immediate, ultimate or prophetic], purpose);
specifically, an impost or levy (as paid): -- + continual,
custom, end(-ing), finally, {uttermost}. Compare 5411.[ql

  very 4185 # poluteles {pol-oo-tel-ace'}; from 4183 and 5056;
extremely expensive: -- costly, {very} precious, of great price.
[ql

  wholly 3651 # holoteles {hol-ot-el-ace'}; from 3650 and 5056;
complete to the end, i.e. absolutely perfect: -- {wholly}.[ql

  wise 3838 # panteles {pan-tel-ace'}; from 3956 and 5056; full-
ended, i.e. entire (neuter as noun, completion): -- + in [no]
{wise}, uttermost.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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